



Coleen H. Sullins Director Division of Water Quality

September 12, 2008

MEMORANDUM

To:

Aquifer Protection Section Central Office

Aquifer Protection Section Regional Supervisors

Interested Parties

From:

Ted L. Bush, Jr., Chief

Aquifer Protection Section

Subject: Soil Scientist Evaluation Policy

In response to inquiries from private consultants and others, the Division offers the attached policy on the requirements for soil scientist reports submitted under 15A NCAC 02T.

All permit applications and other site reports shall be reviewed in accordance with the attached document for any applications received on or after November 1, 2008. For any application received prior to that time, staff should review the application for adherence to the policy and discuss with the applicant and/or their consultants to encourage consistency with this policy.

Attachment

Soil Scientist Evaluation Policy

